Town of Harpersfield
Planning Board

Minutes: April 30, 2025

Present: D. Cole, F. Ciulla, W. Keller, D. King and D. Darling
Also present: L. Page, N. Brower

Chairman D. Darling called the meeting to order at 7 p.m..

Minutes of the March 26, 2025 meeting were approved as presented on a motion by W Keller, with a second by
D. King. Motion carried 5-0.

It was announced that D. Cole would be a voting member tonight in the absence of A. Gallagher.
There was discussion about required training for planning board members.

N. Brower is working on training sessions and will have something put together by next month. There will be
sessions at the Planning Department’s Delhi offices that will be recorded to be available online or to be sent to
individuals to watch as videos. He plans to do two of each, with one session during the daytime and another
session in the evening. He will provide members with a schedule on all sorts of topics. He plans to do this
quarterly.

D. Darling reported the town clerk is developing a list of the training planning board members have received
and what they need. If monthly meetings count as two training points per year, planning board members need

two training points from another source.

There was discussion of the Bruce Hill Solar project, where they are in the process of starting the project and if
extensions may be needed.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:44 p.m. on a motion by D.King, with a second by W. Keller. Motion carried 5-
0.

Respectfully submitted,

Liz Page
Recording secretary



